From: SANTE C3 HSC

**Sent:** lundi 12 avril 2021 15:25

To: SANTE C3 HSC

**Subject:** Kind reminder: Second short survey on self-tests

Dear members of the Health Security Committee, Dear colleagues,

A kind reminder to please complete the short survey on the current use or consideration of use of rapid antigen self-tests in the EU by tomorrow, **Tuesday 13 April, COB**.

You can access the survey here: <a href="https://ec.europa.eu/eusurvey/runner/self-testsEU">https://ec.europa.eu/eusurvey/runner/self-testsEU</a>

So far we have received responses from 12 countries: Czechia, Finland, Iceland, Ireland, Latvia, Liechtenstein, Lithuania, Montenegro, Netherlands, Poland, Slovenia, Switzerland.

Best regards, HSC Secretariat

From: SANTE C3 HSC

Sent: Thursday, April 8, 2021 4:34 PM

To: SANTE C3 HSC <<u>SANTE-C3-HSC@ec.europa.eu</u>>

**Subject:** Second short survey on self-tests

Dear Members of the Health Security Committee, Dear colleagues,

Following further developments in several EU countries, we would like to invite you to please complete a second short survey on the current use or consideration of use of rapid antigen self-tests in the EU.

Please complete the survey by **Tuesday 13 April COB**.

You can access the survey here: <a href="https://ec.europa.eu/eusurvey/runner/self-testsEU">https://ec.europa.eu/eusurvey/runner/self-testsEU</a>

Best regards, HSC Secretariat